
Warsaw,  January 11
th

, 2013 

 

Report of the board meeting of 11th of January 2013 on the employment at the 

post of an Assistant Lecturer  

The Dean of the Faculty of Applied Informatics and Mathematics of Warsaw University 

of Life Sciences-SGGW on the Faculty Council Meeting on October 17
th 

2012, announced a 

contest for a post of an Assistant Lecturer (Asystent) in Physics and knowledge of 

Information Systems Implementation. The recruitment, on the basis of contest, was due to 

adjudicate on December 28
th

, 2012. The contest board was appointed including: L. 

Chmielewski, president of the board, members: A Orłowski, , R. Kozera and W. Karwowski, 

secretary of the board. 

The application deadline was December 27
th

, 2012.  

The announcement about the contest for a post appeared on the home page of the 

Warsaw University of Life Sciences-SGGW, of the Faculty of Applied Informatics and 

Mathematics, Ministry of Science and Higher Education and in EURAXESS. 

Only one application of MSc. Marek Karwański was submitted. The applicant fulfils all 

the requirements and the contest board puts forward a proposal to the Faculty Council to 

employ MSc. Marek Karwański at the position of an Assistant Lecturer. 

Signatures of the contest board: 

President: L. Chmielewski 

Members:  

A. Orłowski 

R. Kozera 

Secretary: W. Karwowski 


